
Saltash Town Council Responds to Peninsula Transport Strategic Implementation Plan 

Saltash Town Council confirms its response to the Peninsula Transport Strategic 

Implementation Plan. Councillors took the plan under consideration and gave responses to a 

short questionnaire. 

The Councillors strongly supported the plan, making it clear that rail was a priority theme 

within the plan. Furthermore, the point was made that further support for bus and metro 

was required, with further support given to safety improvements on the A38. 

Mayor Julia Peggs said: ‘We hope that our response to the Peninsula Transport Strategic 

Implementation Plan outlines clearly what the Saltash community needs from its transport 

infrastructure.’ 

For more information, please look at the full minutes and reports, which are available on our 

website.  


